
Llantilio Pertholey  

Church in Wales Primary 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The evenings are getting lighter and the daffodil bulbs 

are poking through.  Spring is on its way!  We have a 

number of exciting projects coming to improve the 

school even further.   

Parent Forum/Coffee Morning: 
Thank you to everyone one who came to chat with me 
on 19th January.  It was lovely to see some new faces.   
 
We are going to ask the children to be involved next 
half term.  There will be refreshments available.    
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Come and have a cup of coffee, chat to the teachers and have a 
look through your child’s books.  These will start at 2pm: 
 
Year 6: Thursday 2nd March 
Year 5: Friday 3rd March 
Year 4: Monday 6th March 
Year 3: Tuesday 7th March 
Year 2: Wednesday 8th March 
Year 1: Thursday 9th March 
REC: Friday 10th March 

Car Park 

Over the next few weeks, we are having some work done to install a wooden building at the 

front of the school.  This is an exciting project.  I will give you more details soon. 

Please be prepared for disruption in our car park  We may have to close the car park when 

the work is being undertaken.  We will use SCHOOP to let you know if the car park is closed.  I 

am sorry that this will be a nuisance in the short term.  Please bear with us. 
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Contact us: 01873 

853746 

email: llantiliopertholeyprimary@monmouthshire.gov.uk  

Goodbye and Good Luck 

Mrs Haidee Clarke will be leaving us at half term.  Mrs Clarke has worked in the school for more 

than 6 years and has been an invaluable asset in our school, particularly in the school office.  

Some of you may still see her in her new role as Business Manager at King Henry VII              

Comprehensive.  We are delighted for her  and wish her well, but she will be greatly missed. 

Mrs Sutherland will be working full-time in the office from half term.  Please remember that 

there may be times when office staff are else where in the school.  You are able to leave a    

message on our answer phone.  Our system emails the voicemail to our school email address so 

it won’t be missed!   

NEU Strikes 
A reminder that further NEU industrial action  
is expected on: 
Tuesday 14th February  
Wednesday 15th March  
Thursday 16th March  
Please be prepared for the school to be closed for pupils on these days 



PE Kit 

For convenience, we allow children to come to 

school dressed in their PE Kit on their PE days.  

Please could I gently remind you that our PE kit 

consists of: 

Plain white or house colour t-shirt  

Plain black shorts or joggers 

Black or School hoodie 

If you have any difficulties supplying these for 

your child, please contact the school. 

Contact us: 01873 853746 

email: llantiliopertholeyprimary@monmouthshire.gov.uk  

 

(Headteacher) 

Dates for Your Diary 

17th February: INSET Training Day 

20th February-24th February: Half Term  

27th February: INSET Training Day 

31st March: End of Spring Term 

17th April: Start of Summer Term  

1st May: Early Bank Holiday 

8th May: Coronation Bank Holiday 

29th May– 2nd June: Half Term  

30th June: INSET Training Day 

21st July: End of Summer Term  

4th September: First Day of term for pupils 

Remember to join us on  

15th February for a fun Bingo Night! 

Cofion gorau, 


